
Westborough Presents Bandey Hefler Flags


Sergeant at Arms Bill Bloom (left), President Gerry Gross (middle) and Immediate Past President Jim O’Connor (right) of the Rotary Club of  Westborough are shown during a recent club meeting presenting the Rotary club flags they received during their Bandey Hefler Fellowship Exchange visit in September to England. Bill is holding the Sussex Vale flag, Gerry is displaying the Southhampton flag, and Jim is showing the Salisbury and Woking flags. “The Bandy Hefler Exchange is truly a rewarding experience, including the hosting in the U.S. and being hosted by Rotarians in Britain,” Jim states. “I recommend the experience to any fellow Rotarian in District 7910.”
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